
Archived: 25 January 2021 15:06:36
From:  
Sent: Fri, 22 Jan 2021 15:16:43
To: 
Subject: Plan for road through Gala Policies Woodland
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: External Email

Dear Scottish Borders Council

I am writing to you to express my utter dismay at your plan to run a road through our most treasured woodland at Gala Policies. 

I regard it as an act of ecological vandalism in the extreme to allow a road to be built through such a special piece of common
ground used by so many people for physical and psychological well being. In addition I believe it to me incredibly shortsighted of
the Borders Council to even contemplate the destruction of a special area of natural beauty that would certainly attract tourists to
our town.  

I wish you to register my strong protest to the planned road. 

Please acknowledge that you have received my comments.

Yours sincerely
Vanessa Blackmore
- 

 


